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Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
This week is Catholic Education Week throughout Australia. We are celebrating with a Mass on 
Tuesday at 10am in the Church. You are welcome to join us, as always. Each class is also having 
Prayer at 9am to which you are invited. Fr Prakash or Sr Liz will share with each class about their 
journey as Catholics and why they chose their vocation. Students from Avila will also share their 
catholic journey with your children this week. 
 

FATHER’S DAY AT LTYENTYE APURTE 
We had a wonderful celebration of Father’s Day last Monday. Thanks once again to Anne Hazel 
for a lovely liturgy and to JP and Rowena Lynch for making everyone hotdogs for lunch. Thanks 
must also go to our teachers and their assistants who organised activities for our fathers to do with 
their children in the classroom. We hope all our Dads enjoy their gift bags. 
 
 

     

 
J2 are doing STEM activies with their Dads- making bubbles and rafts that will float. 

     
Gangs are banned: families please support us in keeping gangs out of school- colours and 

chains have no place at school or in the community. They can cause trouble and 
destruction. Thank you. 
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M1 Dads are looking at their kids work and doing a 
word activity. 



Student Representative Council (SRC) 
We are beginning a SRC so that our students can have a greater leadership role in our school. We 
want our kids to be involved in the decisions that are made. The SRC will meet with Juanita Davis, 
Shanna Hayes and Robert Wallace every couple of weeks to talk about what is going well in our 
school, what could be better and any good ideas they may have. The representatives will ask their 
classes for their ideas and share them at the meeting. They will tell their classes what they talked 
about at the meetings. These students will also have a leadership role in other aspects of school 
life. 
Congratulations to the following SRC members of Ltyentye Apurte Catholic School: 
J2  Qwainisha Palmer    J3  Latahnia Anderson and Harrison King 
M1 Duron Davis-Williams and Tehneya Ronson M2 Freda Davis and Verona Hayes 
M3 Nahassan Douglas and Tayor Palmer-Hayes Seniors Kefon Alice and Danika Douglas 
  
Our kids have been busy making birds with Kristy Schubert for Parrtjima -- A Festival in Light. Our 
works of art will be on display at the festival in Alice Springs between 28th September and 7th 
October. 
 

     
 

Congratulations to our Award Winners at last week’s Assembly 
 

GETO: Good Examples To Others: Jessie Ronson and Tessa Palmer- M1 and Nikayla Smith- J2. 
Class Awards: 
For being strong and coming to Preschool ready to learn: Katania Smith and Darian Young 
For being caring in Junior 1: Hazzeriah Ronson 
For working hard and looking after each other in Junior 2: Nikayla Smith, Chris Hayes and 
Jedidiah Hoosan 
For being good and helping others in Junior 3: Darius Hayes and Ruot Flowers 
For brilliant singing with Shellie Morris: Melisha Davis (we hope to see her on the stage one day!) 
For being strong in Middle 3: Carey Hayes-Conway and Farron Mulladad 
For being caring in Seniors: Shequille Young 
Attendance Award Raffle: Ashley Smith and Katania Heffernan 

Keep up the great work. We are very proud of you. 



 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               


